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 Teachers Preparatory Schools/Frederick Douglass Academy VII Athletics.  

 

Dear Athletic Directors and Coaches: 

In an effort to regulate and effectively supervise all PSAL sports at our facility, we have implemented the 

following spectator policy: 

 

1. There will be an admission fee of $1.00 ($2.00 for Boys basketball) for ALL spectators. All spectators 

(TPS/FDA VII) must have valid ID and be eligible. All spectators must sign in.  

 

2. There will be a maximum of fifty (50) spectators. Once capacity is reached, ticket sales will conclude and 

remaining students will be asked to leave the building.  

 

3. No one will be allowed to enter the gym twenty minutes after the game has started.  

 

4. Only those who are listed on the PSAL roster as active players and managers are allowed into a game 

without being charged. This rule will be strictly enforced.  

 

5. Due to safety concerns, ONLY home team spectators are allowed for all home games. NO family 

members, parents, siblings, etc. for the opposing team are allowed admittance. This rule is strictly 

enforced.   

 

6. There will be a maximum of two non-student spectators allowed per active team member. 

 

7. No cheerleaders, band members, etc. are allowed into the game for the opposing team.  

 

8. Entrance to the game will be through the Main Entrance on Blake Avenue. Please do not arrive any 

earlier than 3:45. All athletes, coaches, managers and visitors must be first approved by the school safety. 

School safety, the Athletic Director, or designated personnel will escort the team members and coach to 

the locker room and/or gymnasium.  

 

9. Valuables should be collected by the coach before the game and kept with the team throughout the game 

Teachers Preparatory HS/FDA VII is not responsible for any items lost or stolen.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ms. Francis 

Athletic Director  


